Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department
firechief@cityofdeadwood.com ¢ 737 Main Street, Deadwood, SD 57732 ¢+ Phone (605) 578-1212

Date: August 14, 2024
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
From: Deadwood Volunteer Fire Department

Reference: Training course in Rapid City

The Fire Department is requesting permission for Melaine Bond to travel to Rapid
City on August 28, 2024, to attend a Salamander refresher course. This class is for
the issuance of South Dakota identification cards for people who are involved in
emergency services. We are also requesting a lunch per diem for Bond. Bond will
travel with Charles Fetter in a Fire Department vehicle.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards

ot B

Alex L. Hamann
Deadwood Volunteer Fire Chief



